
St Mary's Catholic Primary School 
Mongleath Road 

Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
administrator@st-marys-

fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

APRIL 

Mon 17th  Term Starts 

Friday 28th Coin Trail 

MAY 

Mon 1st Bank Holiday 

Thurs 4th May Coronation Picnic (TBC) 

Tues 9th -  Fri 12th may SATs week KS2 

Mon 15th—Fri 19th May SATs week KS1 

Weds 24th May 

PTA Fair trade coffee morning and book sale 

Mon 8th King Charles III Bank Holiday 

Mon 29th May—2nd June HALF TERM 

JUNE 

Mon 5th June Inset Day 

Fri 29th Y4 Maritime Museum 

JULY 

Sat 1st July summer Fair 1pm-3pm 

Mon 3rd-Thurs 6th Y6 Rock & Rapids Residential   

Term dates for 2022-23 & 2023-24 are on our webpage 

Easter 2023 

Newsletter  

Dear parents and carers,   

We have had an amazing term and the children and staff have worked so hard.   

Last week, we celebrated the opening of our sensory and memory garden. This is a special area where we 
can go and remember those people that we have lost, especially dear Jozef Stasiak, a former pupil of St 
Mary’s, who sadly died before Christmas.  This was a wonderful celebration, and the children sang beauti-
fully to all of the volunteers and visitors. The togetherness of the people involved in our project demonstrat-
ed that dreams can be achieved, and we thank them all for their help.  

Over Lent, every Friday, the children and staff have been raising money for our global family across the 
world, who are affected by climate change. At the time of writing, we have raised £173 for this worthy 
cause. Thank you for your support.   

This afternoon, we rounded off the day perfectly, with an Easter Egg hunt in our school grounds. We were 
so lucky that the rain kept away, and the children had a fabulous time with their buddies. Thank you to the 
PTA, who bought the Easter Eggs for the children to enjoy.  

Have a peaceful and blessed Easter. I hope you have a lovely break and that we may finally enjoy some 
Spring weather. We look forward to seeing the children again on Monday 17th April.  

 Warm wishes,  

Mrs McDonald and Mrs Shailes 

 

Special Educational Needs Support  

Thursday from 2.15-3.15 Mrs Titheridge is holding 

her SENCO sessions.  

Parents are welcome to discuss accessing SEN 

support and Mrs Titheridge will be  happy to 

answer any of your SEN questions. 

To book please contact Mrs Titheridge at:- 

senco@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk   

or call 01326 314540. 

If you would like to  

volunteer at school 

with reading or helping 

in the library, please 

contact the school 

Office. 



We’ve raised over £2000 this year 

for charity  

Including:- 

£257.13 for Children in Need 

£200.07 for the  

Macmillan Coffee Morning and  

£497.34 for Little Harbour 

We’re still going strong with our 

Big Lent walk as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Sue Marshall  who has worked 

at St Mary’s for many years.  

Sue was a devoted Teaching Assistant to Jozef and has helped many chil-

dren over the years both with her TIS work and her medical training.  She 

will be much missed by staff and all of the children she nurtured. 

If you would like to contribute to Sue’s leaving collection, the link and QR 

code is below 

https://pay.collctiv.com/sues-present-87380 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3 and Y1 had a wet and windy day at Trebah Gardens this 

week! 

Year 6 have been working on a Unit called 'layered portraits' for art 

and have produced some amazing artwork! We used our drawing 

skills to complete our self-portrait and then used a more abstract 

approach to complete our background using a range of techniques 

and materials. Here are some examples:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5 Visited Spaceport 



 

       

        WE had a great  

                                                                 Easter Egg Hunt Today! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Chinn form Plymouth Argyle handed out red caps to our new Playground  

Leaders today. They will be planning and organising awesome playground activities 

next term. 


